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March 5, 2025 
ʔuḥʔaƛḥasuu Citizens, 

On behalf of the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government Executive, I am pleased to announce that Kristine 
Brown has joined Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government as the new Director of Operations/Chief 
Administrative Officer. Kristine officially assumed her role on Monday, March 3, 2025. 

Kristine is bringing valuable experience in management and governance, including Local 
Government Administration certification from the University of Regina. She has a vital role in 
supporting day-to-day operations and advancing our government’s objectives. We are certain 
that her knowledge and background will positively benefit Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ citizens and the 
community of hitacu̓. 

Kristine’s office is located on the main floor of the Cixʷatin Centre in hitacu̓ and can be contacted 
by: 

• Email: director@ufn.ca
• Phone: (250) 726-7342 ext. 206 or direct (778) 942-0558

Citizens are invited to meet Kristine during the Naaʔuuw̓ita̓sin Haʔuk (“We’re going to eat 
together.”) Community Dinner on Wednesday, March 5, 2025, at 5:00pm in the Cixʷatin Centre 
Gymnasium.  

Sincerely, 

Charles McCarthy 
President 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government - Ucluelet First Nation 




